Hollow Tree Stabilization Agreement Extension

Recommendation

THAT the Board accept the Stanley Park Hollow Tree Conservation Society's request to extend the current term of the agreement with the Board, for the purposes of Hollow Tree stabilization, to December 31, 2009 and

THAT this extension be the last given to the Stanley Park Hollow Tree Conservation Society so that Park Board staff has enough time to ensure a safe condition for the Hollow Tree and complete the landscaping prior to the 2010 Olympic Games.

Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation | vancouverparks.ca

Hollow Tree Stabilization Agreement Extension



Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation | vancouverparks.ca

Hollow Tree Stabilization Agreement Extension



Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation | vancouverparks.ca

Hollow Tree Stabilization Agreement Extension



Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation | vancouverparks.ca